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We would like to wish all of our children and families a very Happy New Year! 
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Headteacher: Mrs Dee Statham 

 

Calling all parents of St George’s! 

Would you like to join the PTA?  

The school PTA are responsible for fund raising by 
organising fun family activities to help purchase 

things that will benefit the children and community. 

At the moment, we are in the middle of thinking 
about how to improve our school playground…. 

Do you have any good ideas? Can you help?  

Please see Mrs Bradshaw for more details on joining 
the PTA. Thank you.  

And another huge thank you to everyone who 
helped at our very successful and fun disco last term! 

 

 

   

NURSERY NEWS 

We still have a few places left at our super 
nursery! If you haven’t had a tour around or met 
our nursery staff, please DO call into school and 

we will be very happy to show you around! 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Please remember to check our website for 
information. ALL of the dates you need are on 
there for the whole term under the ‘Diary Dates’ 
photo on the home page.  

Under RE newsletters, you will find all of the 
Masses and celebrations for each term. EVERYONE 
is welcome to attend all Masses and celebrations 
on Thursdays from 9:00. 

Facebook and Twitter are also brilliant ways to 
keep up to date with what’s happening. The live 
twitter feed is on the website so you don’t have to 
have a twitter account to keep up to date.  

 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL: Please remember 
not to leave your engine running. North Yorkshire 

Police have been fining people for doing this ~ 
and it is SO BAD for the environment too! 


